
NATURAL GAS CONNECTION WORK BEGINS 

Excavation works have commenced in late January 2015 at various locations across the Wandong-
Heathcote Junction Township, as part of the agreement between the Victorian Government (Regional 
Development Victoria) and Australian Gas Networks to connect Wandong-Heathcote Junction to the 
State's natural gas network by 2017. 

These works are required to assist with the planning and selection of alignment for the new gas mains and 
are expected to be completed by the end of February 2015. Residents and businesses affected by the 
works will receive further notification prior to the works commencing. 

For more information you can visit 

www.rdv.vic.gov.au/infrastructure-programs/energy-for-the-regions 
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